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No need for this bill at all.  The Dept of Consumer and Business Services is already 

tasked with protection of consumers.  The is entirely redundant and we don't need to 

spend more taxpayer dollars for another UNNEEDED STUDY.   Really, Fahey, you 

can't come up with something better than this! 

 


